April 13, 1988
Docket No. 50-341

Mr. B. Ralph Sylvia
Group Vice President
Nuclear Operations
Detroit Edison Company
6400 North Dixie Highway
Newport, Michigan 48166

Dear Mr. Sylvia:
SUBJECT: FERMI-2 FIRE BRIGADE TRAINING (TAC NO. 66389)

Your letter dated September 23, 1987 indicated that in order to perferm some
of the required fire brigade tra1ning activities, Detroit Edison Company
(DECo) utilizes the Toledo Fire Academy facilities. Because these facilities
are not owned nor controlled by DECo, a potential exists where DECo employees'
training may be rescheduled at the last minute and exceed the time frame
required by Appendix A to BTP 9.5-1. Consequently, you proposed changes to
the fire brigade training schedules to allow some flexibility in scheduling
the use of the Toledo Fire Department facility.

We have reviewed your request and conclude that your proposed changes to
permit a maximum allowable extension of the scheduled intervals of 25%, not to
exceed 3.25 times the specified interval for any three consecutive 1ntervals
are acceptable. Our findings are contained in t-e enclused Safety Evalvation.

Sincerely,

Thiwderie R . Ao

Theodore R. Quay, Project Manager

Project Directorate III-1

Division of Reactor Projects - III, IV, V
& Special Projects

Enclosure:
As stated
cc w/encl:
See next page
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Dear Mr. Sylvia:
SUBJECT: FERMI-2 FIRE BRIGADE TRAINING (TAC NO. 66389)

Your letter dated September 23, 1987 indicated that inr order to perform some
of the required fire brigade training activities, Detroit Edison Company
(DECo) utilizes the Toledo Fire Academy facilities. Because these facilities
are not owned nor controlled by DECo, a potential exists where DECo employees
training may be rescheduled at the last minute and exceed the time frame
required by Appendix A to BTP 9.5-1. Consequently, you proposed chanaes to
the fire brigade training schedules to allow some flexibility in scheduling
the use of the Toledo Fire Department facility.

We have reviewed your request and concliude that your proposed changes to
permit a maximum allowable extension of the sched''led intervals of 25%, not to
exceed 3.25 times the specified interval for any three consecutive intervals,
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